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TRADITION, INNOVATION & EXCELLENCE
625 Kiewa Street	Phone:  (02) 6021 3488
PO Box 3187	Fax:  (02) 6041 3782
ALBURY NSW 2640 

Email: albury-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au	Website: www.albury-h.schools.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parent /Guardian, 
To ensure a successful transition to Albury High School your child has been invited to attend a Transition to High School Program of events.  The program for the remainder of 2019 incorporates familiarisation with school buildings and grounds, the canteen, meeting the Principal, Deputy Principals and support staff whilst generally learning about high school. Students will experience Year 7 subjects, engage in sporting activities and games organised by other students, attend ASTRA performances and develop skills and knowledge needed to attend Albury High School. This program will provide your child with the opportunity to meet and get to know Year 6 students from other schools and to get to know other Albury High School students.  Dates for the Transition Sessions are as follows:
Session 1		Taste of High School 2 Friday November 1 2019 (2 groups)	             
[bookmark: _GoBack]9.30 -12.00 Group 1 from Wodonga PS, Wodonga South PS, Wodonga West PS, Thurgoona PS, Table Top PS, Trinity Anglican College, Charles Weston PS, Henty PS, Lavington PS, Lake Heights PS, Ross Park PS, St Agatha’s PS, Holy Spirit Catholic School, Home School, North Albury PS and other Primary Schools.
11.00 - 1.30 Group 2 from Howlong PS, St Patrick’s Parish School.
Students will attend an ASTRA performance and engage in a series of games organised by Year 9 Sports Studies students.
Students will need to wear a hat and bring sunscreen for the day.
Session 2 		Orientation Day Tuesday December 3rd 2019
9.30am – 2.20pm 
An extended tour of the school accompanied by Year 10 students, two high school lessons and introduction to key personnel.
A BBQ lunch will be provided on both days.
Travel to and from Albury High School for Albury West and Howlong PS students will be by bus accompanied by their teachers. Students from all other schools will need to make their own arrangements for travel to and from Albury High for each of the transition days.
A Parent Information Evening will also be held on Tuesday, December 3rd at 7pm in the Albury High School Hall.
Yours Sincerely,
C.Ratcliffe							E. Burns	 
Head Teacher Welfare						Year 7 Student Adviser 2020
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